

May 23, 2012

Mr. Alex Coates General Manager East Bay Municipal Utility District (EBMUD) 375 11th Street Oakland, CA 94607

Dear Mr. Coates:

I am writing to inform you that the City of Oakland is interested in exploring with other East Bay cities and with EBMUD the possibility of forming a Community Choice Aggregation (CCA) partnership.

Oakland City Council adopted an ambitious Climate Action Plan and has shown support for considering CCA partnership in the past. I see this as an opportunity to create green jobs in the region and welcome the opportunity to explore implementing CCA with an established local utility company.

Thank you very much for your consideration of this matter. I look forward to future discussions with EBMUD.

Sincerely,

Jéan Quan

Mayor

cc: Berkeley Mayor Tom Bates

Richmond Mayor Gayle McLaughlin

EBMUD Board of Directors